
 

PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER ADVISORY IN EFFECT ON THE 

MUNICIPAL AQUEDUCT SYSTEM 

 

 

Chelsea, August 16, 2024 – The Municipality of Chelsea's Public Works, Infrastructure and Active Mobility 

Department wishes to inform the public that a precautionary boil water advisory is currently in effect for 

residents served by the water system due to an emergency repair. 

  

All Chelsea residents served by the municipal water system must boil their water for at least one minute 

before consumption until the advisory is lifted. 

 

To ensure a stable and constant supply, we are asking residents to reduce their consumption of drinking 

water. During this period, you may experience cloudy water and a drop in water pressure throughout 

the network. 

 

Water Use 

 

Boiled or bottled water should be used to prepare formula, bottles and baby food, wash vegetables and 

fruit that will be eaten raw, prepare beverages (including coffee), wash dishes, and brush teeth and rinse 

mouths. Please discard all food, including ice, prepared with tap water after the date and time of this 

advisory. It is also recommended that you give your pets previously boiled and cooled water. 

 

As soon as the situation is restored, the information will be published on the citizen portal PiVOT. 
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Information 

Ghislaine Grenier 
Interim Communications Manager 
Municipality of Chelsea 
communications@chelsea.ca  
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